
              
                             

                           
                                 
                       

                             
                       

                             
                             
                         

                       
                             

                   
 

                                         
    

 
     

 
           

          
 

         

    
 

         

    
 

         

   

         

Summer School Classes and Policies 
Pepperdine University is closely monitoring developments for Coronavirus Disease 2019. 
We remain hopeful that the COVID-19 outlook will improve greatly and allow for a 
return to campus for the start of Session I on June 8. The University will continue to 
closely monitor the situation and the guidance from state and federal governmental 
agencies as we plan for the start of Session I. Should conditions preclude the safe 
resumption of classes in Malibu on June 8, we have contingency plans that provide 
alternate calendars for Sessions I and II/III delaying the start of each session to allow 
for in-person delivery of courses in Malibu. We also have prepared for the transition of 
all Session I, and, if necessary, all Session II/III classes for remote or online delivery. 
Whatever our future decisions, we will maintain regular communication with you and 
announce a decision on the start date and format for all Session I classes no later than 
May 18—three weeks before the planned start of the session. 

Learn more about the University's response plans to keep our campus communities safe by 
visiting: https://www.pepperdine.edu/coronavirus/ 

Updated 3/31/2020 

2020 Summer Session Dates 

Online Summer Session A (May): 
*New 

May 11 - June 5 

Session I: 
*Moved 

June 8 - July 2 

Session II: 
*Moved 

July 6 - July 31 

Session III: 

July 6 - July 31 

https://www.pepperdine.edu/coronavirus/


       

                                 
                     

                         
       

 
                           

        

                                            
  

                                         
                                      

                                         
        

 

Schedule of Classes 

* Due to the many changes associated with the addition of an academic session and 
revision of the summer term academic calendar, course offerings will not be finalized 
until April 6. For this reason, students planning to enroll in summer school should check 
WaveNet frequently for updates. 

Please click here for email communication that was sent to students on 3/30/2020. 

Course Load Considerations 

Students may not register for more than 8 units per session without permission from their 
advisor. 

Summer courses, while taught in a compressed time period, still require work equivalent to 
a semester-length course. Even a single course can create a considerable workload, and 
consideration of this workload should weigh heavily in decisions to take more than one 
class per session. 

https://sis.pepperdine.edu/psp/PPUN1J/EMPLOYEE/SA/c/ZP_CS_OVERRIDE.CLASS_SEARCH.GBL
https://seaver.pepperdine.edu/summer-school/content/currentstudents/summer-update.pdf

